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Good morning, Senator Carney, Rep. Moonen, and members of the Judiciary 
Committee. My name is Janice Vance and I live in Kennebunk. I would like to thank 
Representative Doudera for bringing this bill forward, which, frankly, is a “no 
brainer.” Approximately 90 per cent of suicides in Maine are accomplished using a 
gun. By allowing responsible gun owners and potential firearm purchasers the ability 
to voluntary give up those rights temporarily, it may allow those people to protect 
themselves until the crisis passes. Please vote this bill as “ought to pass.” Thank you 
for your time. 


